
Class 1 round up

Greenhaugh
Newsletter

June/July 2025
Our School Attendance target is 97%

Attendance for the last 2 months is 98.2% 
Attendance for the year is 96.9%

Class 2 round up

Mrs Ewen writes;  I always enjoy looking
back over the year with the children and
sharing our memories. Some that were

shared included making our cloaks as part
of the Sycamore gap celebration at the Sill,

our trip to Bellingham Heritage Centre,
visiting Emma's farm and the children
really enjoyed sharing lunch with their

special people for Mother's and Father's
Day. I love to encourage the children to

look back at the pieces of work they did in
September and compare them to now -
something I hope you will enjoy doing as
you look through their books and see all

their hard work and learning that has
taken place. 

Mrs Johnston writes; 
Here in Class 2, we can't believe how fast the

term has disappeared! We've crammed in lots
of fun and learning, making our last memories
with our friends for this academic year. During
our last week, we took advantage of the good

weather and focused on practising our
geographical fieldwork skills outside. We split
into two teams and challenged each other to

follow our compass directions to find some
treasure! We even had time for a nice cup of

tea! 
It’s been a great year and we’re all ready for a

rest before we start our new school adventures
in September. I wish you all a wonderful

summer holiday! 



September 1 - INSET dayst

September 2 - Back to schoolnd

Forest school will run on alternate Fridays. The next one is Friday,12th
September
PE Club will be every Thursday until 4pm
Autumn Clubs will be announced in September.
September 17 - Photographer in school for pupil photosth

September 22 , 23  - Year 5 Bikeability.  Please bring bikes and
helmets in to school on Monday morning or on the Friday before (we
can store them safely over the weekend)..

nd rd

24  October-  Last day of the half termth

A big thank you to parents and carers for your support
over the year- from reading with children, to coming

to school events and donating money, cakes and time.
Your children are absolutely wonderful and we thank
you for entrusting us with them. We look forward to

working with you again next year.

Diary Dates 

A big thank-you!


